CURRICULUM REVIEW

A Workshop on “Curriculum Review" was organized by the Department of Medical Education and
Informatics from 20-21st January 2009. More than 20 participants consisting of our lecturers and
our adjunct professors from various disciplines attended the workshop held at the Novotel Hotel,
1Borneo. Taking into consideration the feedback from academic staff, externallecturers, medical
students regarding the pre-existing curriculum and the recommendations from the external
evaluators of the school, a revised curriculum was proposed and presented. The workshop was
successfully coordinated by AP Dr Chin Suliong, Deputy Dean (Clinical Services) and AP Dr Zainal
Ariffin Mustapha, Deputy Dean, (Academic and Student Affairs).




